
Following Public Notice from ICAI considering to purchase, the “Entire building 

(with land) known as Manhar House, Pune Satara Road, Gultekadi, Pune, 

411037 for Pune Branch of WIRC of ICAI has been published in below two 

newspapers on Saturday, 29th June 2024. 

 

1) “Sakal" Marathi Newspaper Page. No. 7 : 

 



2) "Times of India" English Newspaper Page. No. 11 : 
 

 

 

 


